
NOTICE 

 
A special Executive Committee meeting of the Virginia Housing Development Authority (Virginia 

Housing) will be held at 2:45 p.m. on Tuesday, September 5th, 2023, in Conference Room 457 at 

the Virginia Housing Headquarters Building located at 601 S. Belvidere Street, Richmond, 

Virginia, 23230.  

 

The meeting will be in person, and the format will not be changed unless Virginia Housing 

provides a new notice that complies with Virginia Code § 2.2-3707.  However, per Virginia 

Housing’s Amended and Restated Policy Governing Electronic Participation in Board Meetings 

dated February 22, 2023, one or more Commissioners may participate in meetings from a remote 

location using electronic communication, as described below.   

 

Link: 
https://virginiahousing.webex.com/virginiahousing/j.php?MTID=me69fc6405ad4bf5c245610ccadf00bdc 

 

 

If the audio or video transmission of the meeting fails, please call (804) 721-4096 to contact 

Virginia Housing staff so that the Commissioners can be alerted, and the meeting recessed until 

such transmission issue is resolved.   

 

The Board may also meet during meals before or after the meeting on September 5th, 2023.   

 

No time period has been scheduled during the meeting for public comment. 
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